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BAHA (Bone-anchored hearing aid) questionnaire removed from 

the e-referral system  

On Oct. 27, 2024, we’ll remove the BAHA (Bone-anchored hearing aid) questionnaire from the 

e-referral system. This questionnaire no longer opens for Blue Care Network commercial or 

BCN Advantage members. However, procedure codes *69714, *69716, *69717, *69719, *69729 

and *69730 continue to require prior authorization. 

We’re updating the Authorization criteria and preview questionnaires document on the 

ereferrals.bcbsm.com website to reflect this change. 

As a reminder, we use our authorization criteria, our medical policies and your answers to the 

questionnaires in the e-referral system when making utilization management determinations on 

your prior authorization requests 

 

 

Subscribe to Provider Alerts Weekly, a weekly email with a list of links to the previous week's 

provider alerts. 

 

*CPT Copyright 2023 American Medical Association. All rights reserved. CPT® is a registered trademark of the 

American Medical Association. 

 

https://ereferrals.bcbsm.com/docs/common/common-auth-criteria-and-preview-questionnaires.pdf
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